9th July, 1835,

Dear Sirs,

1 duly raceived your letter of the 6th instant respecting

the case of your steamer "COUNTY DERRY", and having subritted the
same to the Committee at their meetin, this day, I am directed to
acquaint you that upon the distinet understanding that the Speeial
Survey No.l will be fully eompleted on the vassel's arrival at
Waterford in about 14 days time as proposed, the Committece have
allowed her class to remein undisturbed for the prasent.

I am, Doar Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

Messrs W.J.Wooaside & Co.
104, Corporation Street,

BELFAST.




